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Anne K. Gerson Receives Outstanding Nonprofit Lawyer Award from ABA 
Committee
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The Nonprofit Organizations Committee of the ABA’s Section of Business Law has selected Carter Ledyard attorney Anne K. Gerson as the 2015 
Outstanding Young Attorney in its annual Outstanding Nonprofit Lawyer Awards. The Committee makes this award for distinguished service by 
an attorney in the nonprofit sector who is under the age of 35 or has been in practice less than 10 years. “She is a skilled and sophisticated 
member of the tax-exempt organizations bar and a passionate advocate for her clients. Anne is also very active in law reform initiatives in the 
field. For many of her firm’s nonprofit clients, Anne has found creative solutions to thorny governance issues, structures, and other tax law 
issues.” 

View the ABA press release.

https://www.clm.com/docs/7633852_1.pdf

